
LEGATION OF THE 

DOMINION OF CANADA 

WASHINGTON

May 9th, 1927.

My dear Colonel Bovey:-
I have received your letter of May 

6th, with its enclosures.
Let me 'thank you for your very kind 

reference to my nomination here. I am sure
I do not entirely deserve all that is implied 
in the terms of your congratulations. I am,
however, very happy, and like the job immensely.

I am trying to obtain some information 
relating to the correspondence which you have re­
ceived from the Federated Hâtions of the World, 
and you will hear from me again, before long.

Yours faithfully,

Colonel Wilfrid Bovey,

McCill University,
MONTREAL, C anada.


